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PART No. DESCRIPTION

CC870-350 
Shown above

Column cushion kit, 870mm outer x 
350mm inner x 900mm high, 18kgs.  
Blow-moulded LLDPE with injected  
foam-filled core. Fits square: 300-350mm.

CC870-400

Column cushion kit, 870mm outer x 
400mm inner x 900mm high, 18kgs.  
Blow-moulded LLDPE with injected  
foam-filled core. Fits square: 350-400mm.

CC870-450

Column cushion kit, 870mm outer x 
450mm inner x 900mm high, 18kgs.  
Blow-moulded LLDPE with injected  
foam-filled core. Fits square: 400-450mm.

NOTE: 870 Series only available on special order.

PART No. DESCRIPTION

CC350-100 
Shown above

Column cushion kit, 350mm outer x 
100mm inner x 900mm high, 6.5kgs.  
Blow-moulded LLDPE with injected  
foam-filled core. Fits square: 100mm.

CC350-150

Column cushion kit, 350mm outer x 
150mm inner x 900mm high, 7kgs.  
Blow-moulded LLDPE with injected  
foam-filled core. Fits square: 100-150mm.

Column cushion supplied as two foam-filled 1/2 shells 
with three velcro straps.

PART No. DESCRIPTION

CC610-200 
Shown above

Column cushion kit, 610mm outer x 
200mm inner x 900mm high, 12kgs.  
Blow-moulded LLDPE with injected  
foam-filled core. Fits square: 150-200mm.

CC610-250

Column cushion kit, 610mm outer x 
250mm inner x 900mm high, 12.5kgs.  
Blow-moulded LLDPE with injected  
foam-filled core. Fits square: 200-250mm.

CC610-300

Column cushion kit, 610mm outer x 
300mm inner x 900mm high, 13kgs.  
Blow-moulded LLDPE with injected  
foam-filled core. Fits square: 250-300mm.

Above example shows cushions stacked in pairs.

Foam-filled for 
extra protection
Beware of inferior designs 
that are just filled with air!

Column cushions 
shown here are 
stacked two-high for 
additional protection.


